
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Carter 
 
Experimental Road Closure - Data Gathering 
 
Thank you for your letter to the Minister of 23 September 2016 about data 
gathering for experimental road closures.  I have been asked to reply. 
 
You asked if three months’ worth of collected data would be sufficient for 
making a legally robust decision regarding a road closure.  I am afraid the 
Department is unable to offer such guidance and would suggest that you 
obtain your own legal advice.  I can, however, confirm that there is no 
recommended minimum period. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Hugh Arnold 

Joe Carter 
Joseph.Carter@slough.gov.uk 
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